
 

Hello Ladies, 

I cannot believe that it is November.  Where has this year gone?  I 

really feel like it has flown past.  In some ways it is good.  But I am not 

ready for the cooler weather.  But I do love the smells of spice, and the 

warm cozy sweaters, and the colors of fall.  I spent fall break down in 

St. George with my family and the weather was so nice.  It made me 

not want to say goodbye to summer.  But with cooler weather maybe I will get some work done.  The 

warmer weather makes me want to spend time in the yard and outside.  Now I can work on my UFO’s 

(maybe) or Christmas projects. 

Thanks to Michele, for spearheading the great design challenge 

last month.  Thanks to everyone who participated.  Everyone’s 

quilts were wonderful.  Congratulations to our winners: 

1st- Sandy Hindy, 2nd- Michele Murdock, 3rd- Barb Lutz.  Check out our 

Facebook page for the pictures of the quilts of the winners and everyone 

that participated.   

Thank you to everyone who volunteered to help Alison Rogers, our 

President, next year.  Everyone helping makes this a great guild.  We got all 

of the positions filled (see below for the list of officers). 

Well, I have some sad news.  Emily Taylor, The Collage quilter, is not going to be 

coming in November.  Because of COVID, she had to change some family plans 

and the new plans ended up on our guild night.  I am sad that we will not have 

her to do a trunk show. You can still check out her website, 

https://collagequilter.com  She has some amazing patterns, beautiful books, 

and fabric.  Instead, I would love to have everyone bring any collage quilts that 

you have and have made.  We will do our own trunk show with us as the 

talented creators. They do not have to be her 

patterns.  They can be any design.   

I will also have a demo on how to make a fun 

Thanksgiving runner.   

https://collagequilter.com/


Our UFO #5 is due.  Bring those projects to show.  In December, our last project will be due, so be 

working on that.  We will also have our drawing and see who the BIG winner is.   

See you all at Guild, Thursday, November 5th @ 6pm at our regular spot, the Bank of Utah building. 

Happy Quilting! 

Tamara 

 

From the Incoming President, Ali Rogers:   

Heber Valley Quilt Guild Officers for 2021 

President: Alison Rogers 
Vice President/President-Elect: Deonn Stott 

Secretary/Social Media: Kim Plavan 
Treasurer: Carol Hunt 

Historian/Website: Deonn Stott 
Newsletter: Jane Leaphart 
Refreshments: Lara Wilson 
Charity Projects: Amy Defa 

Birthdays: Robin Hughes 
 
Thank you to everyone who volunteered for a role next year!  I have some fun things planned for next 
year and am looking forward to a fun and non-eventful 2021!   
 
       Ali 
 
 

We did hear that the quilt store in Midway will now be a Christmas and Chocolate store.   

Retreats must be popular now.  The one I am over at the Zermatt in Midway has filled up fast.  

My Happy Place Quilting Retreat in Altamont filled up in one day.  Guess we quilters need to get 

away for some fun and visiting with others.   

Barb 

 


